Steward Leaning Series
Sept 26™ - Sept 27™ 2014

CUPE Local 79 office, St Patrick Street, Toronto

I would like to thank the Union for allowing me to attend further training as part
of the Steward Learning Series held at the CUPE Local 79 office located on St
Patrick Street in Toronto.

The modules I covered were in relation fo representing members in front of
management, creating accommodation friendly workplaces and what stewards need
to about health & safety.

It was a great opportunity to network with other stewards, health & safety reps
and worker co-chairs. It was interesting to hear similarities in the challenges
faced by local with 22,000 inside workers. I was also given some good resources
that I will be able to refer to in the future.

T look forward to continuing to build my skills and knowledge and use it to assist
our members when they need it.

Joint Health & Safety Committee co-chair
WSIB & RTW Steward



